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Docket Nos. 50-352/353 DISTRIBUTION w/o encl.
: Docket File DHaverkamp,RGI
NRC PDR RGallo, RGI

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard Starostecki, Director Local PDR GKelly, RGI
Division of Reactor Projects PD#4 Reading
Region I REMartin

EHylton
FROM: Walter R. Butler, Director AToalston

BWR Project Directorate No. 4 JHopkins
Division of BWR Licensing DLasher

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 83-28 REVIEW - LIMERICK

Generic Letter 83-28 was issued in response to the Salem ATWS events of
February 1983. In the Generic Letter, the staff requested that recipients
provide the status of current conformance with the positions contained in the
generic letter. The Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo) responded in a
series of letters.

Region I is requested to review the enclosed portions of the PECo responses
dated Nov. 10, 1983, for items 3.1.1, 3.1.2, 3.2.1, 3.2.2 and May 8, 1984,
for item 4.5.1. The review should consist of a cor..plete Safety Evaluation
and a SALP input. The TACS and MPA numbers and the Lead NRR Project Managers
for these items are as follows:

Item TACS/MPA Lead NRR PM

3.1.1/3.1.2 56258/B-78 J. Hopkins

3.2.1/3.2.2 56260/B-87 A. Toalston

4.5.1 56262/B-92 D. Lasher

It is quite likely that status of these issues as reported in Inspection
Report No. 50-352/85-47, will be useful in completing the requested effort.
We request that these SE's be completed by June 30, 1986. If you need addi-
tional information, please contact the staff's Project Manager for the Limerick
application, R. E. Martin.

Ortdant memesmy-

Walter R. Butler, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 4
Division of BWR Licensing

Enclosures: As stated

cc: R. Bernero
R. Houston
G. Lainas
R. Starostecki
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